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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

CHANGE OF INTERESTS OF SUBSTANTIAL HOLDER 

 

 

We release the Notice of change of interests of substantial shareholder received by the 

Company at 5.50pm on Wednesday 4 March 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stephanie Noble 

Company Secretary 

 
 
 
For further information call Christopher Campbell on +61 2 9224 5555. 

 

Academies Australasia has been operating for 111 years and listed on the Australian Securities Exchange for 42 

years. The group comprises 18 separately licensed colleges operating in New South Wales, Queensland, South 

Australia, Victoria and Western Australia in Australia, and overseas in Singapore. The group offers a wide range 

of recognised courses at different levels – Certificate, Diploma, Advanced Diploma and Bachelor Degree. Over the 

years, Academies Australasia colleges have taught more than 100,000 students from 130 countries. 

 
 






